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New 

 

Evaluation Projects Updated 

Two evaluation projects, including a process evaluation of the Low Income 

program, an impact evaluation of the nonresidential lighting portfolio, have now 

been updated. These, as well as additional program updates, can be found 

here https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/evaluation.  These 

evaluations provide valuable insight on process and cost-effectiveness of BPA's 

energy efficiency programs. Additionally, an impact evaluation of residential air 

source heat pumps and variable speed pumps have resumed, with results 

expected to be published in the summer of 2025. 

 

 

General 

Do It Yourself Winterization Tips 

Share winterization tips with your customers before the next cold snap. Ice, snow, 

and freezing weather can be tough on homes. Fortunately, there are easy and 

inexpensive ways your customers and members can stay safe and warm this 

winter. BPA’s Comfort Ready Home program has created a blog post and flyer with 

these winterization tips.  
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